
I support the decision to discipline Rep. Mike Nearman for his actions before and during the Capitol Building breach. There is video 
evidence and admission of intent by Mr. Nearman on this matter. It's simply reckless and dangerous behavior. He has no business 
representing the people of Oregon.


